
Update for Fall, 2022

Dear friends, family and supporters,

I’d like to share with you a little family and ministry
update. I last wrote in August, and now it’s already
November! Over the last few months many things have
been happening.

Church Building Project

Our church building project is finally nearing the end of the first phase. It has been an incredible
journey with many hurdles. However, we are about one month away from the end of the first phase
of this project.

We started out the project in July of 2021, with an architect who was in charge of the entire process.
However, after finding several problems with the way the project was going, we decided to suspend
building until we could correct these issues. We then hired another team of builders last March, and
I asked Sara to be the supervisor of the project. She gladly took on this project, but soon we ran into
problems with permits (as I mentioned in our last newsletter). This caused another delay of a couple
of months. In August, the permit processes were finalized and we began construction once again.

The front of the building. This area will serve as
parking and as the entrance to the property.

The first phase of this project involves building the
wall around the perimeter of the property, creating
a parking lot, entrances, bathrooms, offices, a patio,
an outdoor kitchen and a large garden. Within this
garden we will be hosting our meetings under a tent
on the patio especially designed for this purpose. We
also already have the foundations in place for the
general purpose building (auditorium), but we are
leaving the rest of the construction of this building
for a second phase.

Sara has been at the construction site almost every
day, and has been in charge of buying materials and
the general supervision of the project. She has done
such a great job! She has been given a divine grace
to negotiate prices and deal with the providers of

the different materials needed. She has also done so well dealing with the masons and making sure
everything is being built correctly.

Last week we finally had sod planted in the garden, and now we’re finishing some details, such as
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putting in doors and windows, flooring in the offices, etc.

In the next few weeks we’ll be having the tent made and then moving in for our dedication service
on the first Sunday in December. We are excited and full of anticipation to see what God is going to
do in the lives of the people of Tulancingo as we take this next step. We are believing the Lord for
radical encounters with Jesus and life transformation!

The sod has been planted for the garden.

If you would like to help us pray for this project,
we’d appreciate it. We need the Lord’s provision, es-
pecially for the tent. Please also continue to pray
for the safety of the workers and that we can soon
finish all the details.

Bible School and the Advanced
School of Ministry

A couple of weeks ago I took a trip to the U.S. to
meet with the people at Christian International, in
Florida, to talk with them about our degree program
which is offered through their school of ministry. For
over 30 years now, our Mexican Advanced School of
Ministry has been able to offer a Bachelor’s Degree in Theology, thanks to our connection with their
school. I am now taking on the responsibility of the program here in Mexico, and needed to meet
with them. I had a very profitable visit and enjoyed getting to know some of the staff at Christian
International. They are happy with our plan to move the Advanced School of Ministry forward in the
next several years and will continue to back our degree program.

We’re now preparing for the big conference which will be held at the end of January. I’m receiving
material from our conference speakers from Mexico, translating material from our speakers from the
U.K. and Canada, and preparing conference registration.

This year we’ll be doing the conference both online and in person. We plan to provide exclusive
features to our online audience, including interviews with conference speakers, and personal online
ministry. We’re excited about what God is going to do during this conference called “Generational
Transformation”.

Family

Our daughter, Anna.

Our family is doing well. As many of you may know, Daniel and
Elisa live in Vancouver, WA, where they both work in ministry.
Elisa is the head of the music department at Portland Bible College
and Daniel is the music pastor of Mannahouse Church in Vancou-
ver, Washington. David graduated in 2021 from Western Michigan
University and is now doing a doctorate degree at Texas A&M.

Anna is here with us. She is studying online at BSSM and works
almost full-time in ministry with the online Bible School doing cur-
riculum development, social media, teaching and also doing youth
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and general ministry. It is an incredible honor and blessing to have her helping us with our church
and online Bible School.

Thanks!

Once again I want to thank all of you who so faithfully pray for us and support us. We appreciate
each one of you so much!

With love,

David, Sara, and Anna Lont

David, teaching a group at our home.

Taking streams of living water to a dry and
weary land.

You can see our newsletters any time online:
www.desert-streams.org

P.S. - Supporting our ministry is easy and gifts are tax deductible:
1) ONLINE: www.WorldOutreach.org/36 and follow the prompts. You
can also set-up automatic monthly gifts if you select the “monthly” op-
tion. 2) BY MAIL: checks to World Outreach Ministries, PO Box B, Mari-
etta, GA 30061 and indicate for David and Sara Lont WOM #36. 3) BILL
PAY: which you can do through your online banking.
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